
Brian Carroll begins term as
Past-President

Brian Carroll begins term as Past-
President  of  the  American
Subcontractors Association
After completing a year of service as the 2021-2022 National
President for the American Subcontractors Association, Brian
begins his final year of service as past-president of the
ASA.  He will be assisting the current national officers with
special projects for the association.
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